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January 18, 2012 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is directed to any customer and/or potential customer of Scott Davis and his company, BANR 

Enterprises. 

 

Please accept this letter as my personal confirmation that BANR Enterprises represents and provides a 

rare and high-level professionalism; a quality one must require from the construction trade, yet so often 

non-existent. 

 

Scott, his crew and his subcontractor relationships fulfilled their promise of work to the fullest extent 

possible and, in addition, provided multiple suggestions and beneficial work idea-improvements that 

allowed for the original vision of the project to be enhanced.  Such was given to me with no intention or 

motivation to increase the cost of the project but, clearly, simply to perform a better job and exceed my 

expectations – a character trait of Scott Davis for which it became quickly apparent exists.  The result 

was a vastly improved home-site and subsequent valuation to the home.  The alteration is so dramatic and 

well done – several neighbors have sought input and requested Scott’s contact information. 

 

Attention-to-detail is an attitude many times presented and sold, but not always fulfilled during contract 

performance, completion or follow-up phases.  Such is not the case with Scott Davis and BANR 

Enterprises!  Scott has become one of my family’s “go-to” guys for contractor needs.  To confirm such, 

he has worked or is working for three different families on my neighborhood block! 

 

Sincerely and forever appreciative to Scott Davis and BANR Enterprises, 

 

 

 

 

Kenneth R. Golsan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 8 9 4  T a m a r a c k  L a n e ,  L a k e  O s w e g o ,  O R   9 7 0 3 5  


